Tue. Nov 15, 2011 at 5:02 PM



Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

William Kuehl

Villam Kuehl

dill2k2000@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: William Kuehl < bill2k2000@yahoo.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 15, 2011

Jason King

NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great Basin because of the personal experience that I have of the area I have lived in las vegas since 1953 and I have seen the vast over water use of all these developers having to

put in all this excessive lawns and plants and trees that use up a large part of the water that we as humans

need for our drinking water. All these excess lawns and plants and trees that have been brought into our

desert have caused our water supply from lake mead to be diminished drasticly.

STOP planting all the water hungerly grass and plants and trees before we wil not have enough water

for us to drink.

If all these lawns and plants and trees were not planted here, and no more were allowed to be planted.

than there would be no need to try to get more water from other areas of our state.

Insteadd of trying to cover up the water problem, please fix the cause of excess use of water by not

DCNR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE

allowing any more lawns and plants and trees to get unto our desert environment and then get rid of

 the having all these developers put in more grass and plants and trees.

STOP the city and county of putting in all these trees in our center road ways that use a lot of water, and electricity, and the excess labor needed to put all these trees.

Thank You, William Kuehl

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. William Kuehl 2816 W El Campo Grande Ave North Las Vegas, NV 89031-1176

> DONR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE